
Article for bulletin 

 
Club Vision  

Club Vision facilitation helps a Rotary Club design its 
own VISION, and then sets out the steps necessary to 
achieve that vision.  The result is not a vision decided 
by the Rotary District or by Rotary International, it is 
a vision designed and endorsed by the Club’s own 
members that will help to ensure continuity and 
consistency in its leadership & programming, to set 
the stage for future progress. 

By starting with the end in mind, successful clubs: 

• Sustain and increase membership 
• Implement successful service projects 
• Support the Rotary Foundation 
• Develop leaders in the club and beyond 

And develop a long-range plan which creates; 

• Continuity of leadership, vision and process 
• Consistency in programming 
• Consensus, solidarity & unanimity in purpose 

and action 

During the session the Members of the Rotary Club of 
Albert Park will review every aspect of the Club’s 
functions and determine the way forward for the 
Club. 

Online survey 

During the coming weeks all Members of the Rotary 
Club of Albert Park will be invited to participate in an 
online survey, which should take between 15 and 20 
minutes to complete.  This will allow for a current 
benchmark of your Club to be achieved.  The results 
of your anonymous survey will be forwarded to the 
Club President Elect, John Williams prior to your Club 
Vision session. 

 

 

Vision Event 

The information gathered in the survey will be used 
as a starting point for the Club Vision facilitation on 
Saturday the 23 March which will commence at 9 am    
and go for 4 hours.   At the end of the 4 hour process 
the members will have a clear vision of: 

• What the Club stands for in its community 
• The Club’s target membership size in 5 years 
• Identification of the Clubs attributes 
• Top 3 objectives for each Avenue of Service 
• Ways to improve the Club’s leadership 

development 
• Understanding of the Club’s Leadership Plan 

It is anticipated that a good representation of your 
Members will volunteer to attend the facilitation 
session.  Once the facilitation is completed, various 
responsibilities will be allocated and implemented at 
the Club.  The  entire membership will be given a 
summary of the outcomes of the session and the plan 
will then be implemented in the coming month. 

The District Club Vision Facilitation Team is looking 
forward to assisting the Rotary Club of Albert Park 
with this very important facilitation session. 

If you have any questions please contact the Club’s 
Vision Event Co-ordinator, Bec Heitbaum on 
0411690341 or bec@heitbaum.com 

Here’s what others have had to say... 

“We are truly on a new adventure, with a fresh sense 
of excitement and possibility.  Thank you for making 
this happen”. 

 “If other clubs experience the same level of progress 
that we are enjoying, this truly ranks among the most 
significant contributions to Rotary that I will 
experience”. 

“It’s so simple, it actually works; the process is sound 
and easy to follow”. 

“The session generated a great deal of enthusiasm 
and gave the club a point from which to rebuild and 
progress”. 

 

VISION & STRATEGY 2020-23 

Saturday 23 March 2019 

9.00 am to 1.00 pm 


